
If you are using the Edge web browser and access our services on the usbx.me domain, you might encounter a
SmartScreen browser warning. This warning is a false positive report and there is no need to worry.

There is unfortunately nothing we can actively do to remove this warning. However, we have contacted Microsoft
and requested the warning to be removed. You can help by clicking on More information and then select
"Report that this site doesn't contain phishing threats".

1. Click on More information and then "Continue to the unsafe site (not recommened)" option
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2. Switch off Smartscreen. Click on Start and then type Reputation-based protection and switch off
Smartscreen for Microsoft Edge

3. Use a different browser, such as Firefox or Chrome.
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